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HB 3214 over extends in intended reach in impacting negatively those individuals 

and businesses who own and operate sale and resale of approved domesticated 

reptiles. As a State resident of Washington who travels across the State line into 

Oregon for reptile expositions for sale of reptiles, this House Bill would negatively 

impact commercial operations and reduce overall commerce and revenue tied to the 

regulated reptile community.  


